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On 21.06.2024, 4th professional year BVSc and AH students being escorted by Assistant 

Professors from College of Veterinary Science and Animal Husbandry, OUAT, Bhubaneswar 

made an exposure visit to ICAR-NIFMD. Dr. R.P. Singh, Director, ICAR-NIFMD gave a brief 

presentation of the overall activities of the Institute. Dr. J.K. Mohapatra, Scientist In-Charge 

while interacting with the students, sensitized them on different aspects of foot and mouth 

disease, developments on various diagnostics and biosafety features of BSL-3 Ag laboratory. 

The students had an opportunity to visit the laboratory complex.  


